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Resolved: Known Issue -  KI9.2-142_BP – Position Budget and 
Department Budget Business Unit Prompt Not Correctly Restricting 

Input   

UPDATED:  March 22, 2021 
 
STATUS: Resolved 
 
 
RESOLUTION: ITS updated the Business Unit field on the search page for Position 
Budget and Department Budget pages to restrict user input based on Business Unit.  
Additionally, ITS modified this page to require the Business Unit as search criteria.   
 
NAVIGATION: Navigator > BOR Menus > BOR Position Budget Mgmt > Position 
Budget or Department Budget 
 
ISSUE: The Business Unit field on the search page for Position Budget and Department 
Budget pages is not correctly restricting input. Input should be restricted based on the 
user’s business unit. Currently, users can key any value in the Business Unit field 
without receiving an error. 
 
ORIGINALLY POSTED:   March 3, 2021 

 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website.  
 
 

 


